
Warner Agricultural Commission unapproved meeting minutes from October 16th, 2023 
 

• Members reviewed, and approved the meeting minutes from September. 

• Member discussed the final numbers from the online farm survey. Mike Biagiotti said he would email 

a summary to the group. 

• Members discussed community outreach moving forward specifically for local farms. The idea of 

hosting a local event to include guest speakers. 

• Members discussed checking with the Town Administrator to check on remaining funds for the 

Agricultural Commission’s additional mailer.  

• Members discussed utilizing the electronic sign board again for future community outreach.  

• Members discussed contacting farmers they know to find out what would interest them to get them 

to an event.  

• Members discussed the Warner Fall Foliage Festival and how to create a vendor benefit for Warner 

farmers. 

• Member Amaral updated the group on ongoing mapping efforts being conducted by the 

Conservation Commission. 

• Member Amaral updated the group on local gravel pits, and the required restoration of related 

properties.  

• Public comment: None. 

• Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 


